

No child should ever be unwanted No mother should ever be rejected

Knights of Columbus #17417 338 Hulmeville Ave Penndel, PA 19047

2/22/24

Dear Supporters,

I would like to say how thankful we are here at the Home for your extremely generous donation of \$500. We have one expectant mother, two moms and three babies including a set of twins in the Home currently. Everyone is healthy and doing well! In addition, we also help over 115 parents a month in the community during their pregnancies and child's first year of life. I truly am grateful for your help.

Donating to the less fortunate is one of the most selfless acts someone can do and it is much appreciated. Thank you again and hope everyone has a great day!

Sincerely,

Eileen Artysh, MA

Executive Director

